
Puget Sound Energy 
P.O. Box 97034 

Bellevue, WA 98009-9734 
pse.com 

August 30, 2024 

FILED VIA WEB PORTAL 

Jeff Killip, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA  98503 

RE: 2024 Qualifying Event – June 3, 2024 Qualifying Events Report 

Dear Executive Director Killip: 

Pursuant to paragraph 246 of Final Order No. 6, Dockets UE-040641 and UG 040640 et al., for 
the purpose of the Qualifying Storm Loss Deferral Mechanism, Puget Sound Energy hereby 
provides a detailed report for the qualifying event that started on June 3, 2024.  Paragraph 246 
requires that the detail report be filed no later than 90 days after the weather-related event. 

This third 2024 Qualifying Event Report summarizes the preliminary electric system restoration 
costs as of July 31, 2024, associated with the January 8th, February 15th, and June 3rd events.  
Costs for these events will continue to be included in upcoming storm reporting. 

If you have any questions regarding the information in this notice, please contact Mei Cass at 
(425) 462-3800.  If you have any other questions, please contact me at (425) 456-2105.

Sincerely, 

/s/ Susan E. Free 
Susan Free 
Director of Revenue Requirements and Regulatory Compliance 
PO Box 97034, BEL10W 
Bellevue, WA  98009-9734  
(425) 456-2105
susan.free@pse.com

Attachment: 
UE-040641-UG-040640-PSE-Qualifying-Event-Rpt-Jun3-2024-(8-30-2024).docx 
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